
Photos: Friday 16 June & 
Friday 30 June.

• Check the photo schedule - emailed to you 
and also on the school web page.

• You must have the correct activity UNIFORM 
for your photo.

• Leave class 10 minutes before the photo. DO 
NOT BE LATE. Get changed before you arrive at 
the Auditorium.

• Line up with your group in the foyer of the 
auditorium – shortest to tallest.



Photo Uniform Guidelines

• You are to be photographed in your playing or 
performance uniform.

• Your shirt is tucked in and EVERYONE in the photo 
is in matching uniform: socks, shorts, shirt.

• If you wear ankle or calf socks they must be plain 
white.

• Your appearance must be perfect: clean shaven, 
hair tied back. If you do not have the correct gear 
or are untidy you will not be photographed.



e.g. All in correct playing uniform :)



e.g. All in correct performance uniform :)



e.g. All members in the same uniform :)



e.g. All in correct white socks :)


